
St. Matthew’s C.E. Primary School 
Drift Road, Blackmoor, Liss, Hampshire, GU33 6BN 

Telephone: Bordon (01420) 472844 Fax: Bordon (01420) 479334 

Email: adminoffice@st-matthews.hants.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Kay Pennicotte-Henrie 
 

Respect, Faith, Friendship, Achievement 

           
 

22nd January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Did you know that all KS1 (Rainbows – Apple Classes) are entitled to free school meals? 
 
We all have busy work lives and try to maintain a work/life balance.  Save yourself the money and time; 
instead of buying and preparing food each day for home packed lunches, simply use your Universal Free 
School Meal and let school provide your child with a delicious, healthy, balanced meal each day.  A 
warm meal will keep your child going until hometime, especially in the cold weather. 
 
The HC3S School Menu can be found on our school website by selecting the following link: 
https://www.st-matthews.hants.sch.uk/news/?pid=8&nid=35&storyid=2013 
You can view the daily options each evening with your child and inspire them to try new healthy, varied 
foods for free.  There is always two choices of meal plus a jacket potato option. 
 
If you have any queries regarding HC3S school meals or would prefer a hard copy of the School Menu, 
please contact the office on 01420 472844. 
 
Yours faithfully 
           

 
 
Mrs K Pennicotte-Henrie 
Headteacher 
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